Town of Milladore

November 3, 2019
The regular monthly meeting of the town board of supervisors was called to order October 6, 2019 at 6:30pm at the Milladore Town Hall. After the Pledge of Allegiance, roll call found Connie Milz absent.

 The minutes of the previous town meeting were read. Leon Kundinger moved to accept the minutes as printed. Hank Nigh was the second and the motion carried.
The financial report was reviewed and accepted with a motion by Hank Nigh. Leon Kundinger seconded the motion which carried. 
Informational:
Ron gave a report on FEMA meeting. They will be contacting our Town to set up a meeting concerning our storm damage.

 In the Town of Milladore there are three culverts that need to be replaced. Becker will get to these soon.

 Ron was directed to get bids for insulating the garage. There was discussion about spray insulation as well as new lights for the garage.

 
There was discussion about potholes on Mayflower. Ron was directed to deal with them ASAP.

 
After a discussion on spraying weeds on the edge of gravel roads, no action was taken.

Action:

A motion to have a budget hearing on November 3, 2019 at 6:30pm was made by Leon Kundinger. There was a second from Hank Nigh. Motion passed.

Leon Kundinger moved to pay the bills. Hank Nigh seconded it and motion carried.

There was a motion to adjourn from Leon Kundinger, with a second from Hank Nigh the motion passed.

The next meeting is November 3, 2019 at 6:30pm in the town hall.

 


Submitted by Connie Milz, Clerk as recorded by Ken Manlick
